Page 1 of 1



Dear Parents/Guardians:

Press Release

Welcome to an exciting year at Fort Dix Elementary! This year, our school will be participating in the *Labels for Education*® program. My name is Nik May and I am the *Labels for Education* coordinator for our school. Through the program we can collect UPCs and beverage/sauce caps from participating products to earn points that can be redeemed for FREE educational merchandise!

Our goal this year is to collect 15,000 points that we can redeem for Supplies for the School. It's easy to help – simply save UPCs and beverage/sauce caps from participating products and drop them off at Main Office.

If you have any questions, or would like to help with our *Labels for Education* collection drive, please contact me at 609-893-8141 X6000 or via email at nikmay22@yahoo.com.

Thank you for your support. Together with the *Labels for Education* program – we can build a better school for our children.

Sincerely,

Nik May

Visit Facebook.com/LabelsForEducation to find out about additional ways to earn Labels for Education bonus points!



To see a complete list of participating products and point values, please visit LabelsForEducation.com.























